
Livonia Public Schools 
Secondary Education 

Date: April 12, 2024 

To: Andrea Oquist, Superintendent  

From:  Kevin Etue, Director of Secondary Programs

William Green, Director of Elementary Programs (JCEC)

 Re: Board Policies EEB, JCEC, JN

I would like to continue discussions with the Board that began at our most 
recent Study Session on Board Policies EEB Wellness for Students – Business 
Management, JCEC - Bullying Prevention - Students (with Mr. Green), and JN – 
Letter Jackets, Letter Awards and Scholarships - Students, as well as proposed 
Guidelines for Student Activities and Athletic Offerings which is related to Board 
Policy JN.  

Please include this item on the April 15, 2024 Policy Committee meeting 
agenda. As always, please let me know if you have any questions. 

KE/WG/tg 

Attachments 

c: Board of Education 




